

Unit #158 - 5489 Byrne Road Burnaby, B.C. V5J 3J1 Phone: 604-437-8441 Fax: 604-437-8410 Email: info@interlinklibraries.ca

Website: www.interlinklibraries.ca

Joining Libraries Together

Bowen Island Public Library Association
Burnaby Public Library
Coquitlam Public Library
Fraser Valley Regional Library
Gibsons & District Public Library Association
Lillooet Area Library Association
New Westminster Public Library
North Vancouver City Library
North Vancouver District Public Library

Pemberton & District Public Library Association
Port Moody Public Library
Richmond Public Library
Sechelt Public Library Association
Squamish Public Library
Surrey Public Library
Vancouver Public Library
West Vancouver Memorial Library
Whistler Public Library

July 13, 2017

Kyla Epstein, Chair, Vancouver Public Library Board 350 West Georgia Street Vancouver, B.C. V6B 6B1

Dear Kyla Epstein,

I am pleased to enclose a cheque in the amount of \$140,795.00, which represents compensation to VPL for the following:

\$100,000 as the regional resource provider to members of other InterLINK libraries

in 2016.

\$ 40,795 as compensation for your net provision of library services to members of

other InterLINK libraries in 2016.

On behalf of the Board of Public Library InterLINK, I would like to thank the Vancouver Public Library Board for their continuing support of InterLINK activities and library resources sharing. Your contribution as the regional resource provider to InterLINK member libraries is vital to the success of InterLINK services and of great benefit to all users of InterLINK member libraries.

Again, thank you for your contribution to resource sharing and for your support of InterLINK.

Sincerely yours,

Greg Down, Board Chair

Public Library InterLINK

Enclosure (1)

c. Sandra Singh, City Librarian, Vancouver Public Library

350 West Georgia St. Vancouver, B.C. Canada V6B 6B1

Telephone: 604-331-4003 Facsimile: 604-331-4080 e-mail: board@vpl.ca



Vancouver Public Library
Office of the Chair

July 17, 2017

Greg Down, Chair Public Library InterLINK Unit #158-5489 Byrne Road Burnaby BC V5J 3J1

Dear Mr. Down,

The Vancouver Public Library Board received your letter of 13 July 2017, which accompanied VPL's compensation as the regional resource provider and for net provision of library services to members of other InterLINK libraries in 2016. The VPL Board requested that I convey to you and the InterLINK Board their appreciation for this recognition of the regional role played by Vancouver's Central Library.

VPL remains committed to regional library collaboration and to InterLINK as a crucial agency in fostering this collaboration.

Thanks to you and your Board for your ongoing work on behalf of the Federation and its members.

Yours sincerely,

Kyla Epstein

Chair, VPL Board

Sandra Singh Chief Librarian